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We are having a super Seuss-y celebration

honoring the spectacular Park Trails Elementary

Teachers and Staff!

Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week

is May 20-24, 2019

We would appreciate your help in surprising

the teachers on Monday, May 20 by presenting

them with “Hats Off To My Teacher” pictures.

Please have your student color the hat

and write a special note to their teacher

telling them how spectacular they are!

(Don’t forget to sign it.) Be sure to

send it back on MONDAY, MAY 20.

Park Trails Elementary PTA

Hats Off To My Teacher!
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